
NOTICE OF ASSESSMENT FOR NONCOMPLIANCE WITH CORRECTION ORDERS
FOR BOARDING CARE HOMES

Electronically delivered
October 21, 2022

Administrator
MN Veterans Home Hastings
1200 East 18th Street
Hastings, MN  55033

RE: Complaint Evaluation Number(s) HL007885060C

Dear Administrator:

The Minnesota Department of Health, State Rapid Response Team, completed a follow-up evaluation on
October 19, 2022 to determine correction of orders found at the time of the initial evaluation completed
on October 12, 2022 with orders received by you on October 13, 2022.

State licensing orders issued pursuant to the last evaluation completed on October 13, 2022, found not
corrected at the time of this follow-up evaluation and subject to penalty assessment are as follows:

0945-Adequate Care; Care In General-Mn Rule 4655.6400 Subp. 1 - $250.00

The details of the violations noted at the time of this follow-up evaluation completed on October 19, 2022
(listed above), are delineated on the attached Minnesota Department of Health state form. Brackets
around the ID Prefix Tag in the left hand column, e.g., {2 ----} will identify the uncorrected tags.  It is not
necessary to develop a plan of correction, sign and date this form or return it to the Minnesota
Department of Health if there are no new orders issued.

Therefore, in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, § 144.653,   the total amount you are assessed is
$250.00.   You will be invoiced after 15 days of the receipt of this notice, subject to appeal.

You may request a hearing of any of the above noted penalty assessments provided that a written request
is made within 15 days of the receipt of this Notice.  Please email your hearing request to:
Health.HRD.Appeals@state.mn.us.  Please address your cover letter to:

Reconsideration Unit
Health Regulation Division

Minnesota Department of Health
P.O. Box 64970

85 East Seventh Place
St. Paul, MN 55164-0970

   
Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of All Minnesotans

An equal opportunity employer.                                        Letter ID: X8Q9_Revised 09/06/2022



Please note, it is your responsibility to share the information contained in this letter and the results of this
visit with the President of your facility’s Governing Body.

Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

   
Rhylee Gilb, Supervisor
State Rapid Response Team   
Health Regulation Division
85 East Seventh Place, Suite 220
P.O. Box 64970   
St. Paul, MN  55164-0970   
Telephone: 218-232-8285 Fax: 651-281-9796   
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